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FROM THE PRINCIPAL

Thank you to the parents who Thank you to those parents who

came along to last weeks P&C returned notes for the small SChOOl
meeting and congratulations to schools swimming carnival this

those who received positions. | Thursday in Griffith. If your child is Assembly
look forward to working with you  not swimming they will be able to

this year to create wonderful op-  attend school as usual. Mrs Mcin- Frida

portunities for our students. tyre will have the students who y
remain and the K-2 classroom will 24th February

On Saturday Miss Clark and myself operate as usual

attended a training day with our 2.30 pm

combined schools network. At this Thank you

meeting it was decided that this

years excursion will be to Mel- Jason Hurley All Welcome

bourne, Ballarat and Bendigo. Relieving Principal
More information about the excur-
sion will come out next term.

The Small School
swimming Carnival is in
Griffith this Thursday
23rd February.

Please return all
permission notes and
money to school asap.




News Days
Monday: Henry, Ellie and Broden. \ \\
Tuesday: Darby, Isla and Stevie. D

Wednesday: Laci, Isabelle and Macey.
This week’s news topic : Something special about you.

Tell the class about a special talent you have. Do you have a photo
of you performing this talent to share with the class?

K/1/2/ Maths:

Counting to 30 and representing one and two digit numbers.

Year 1

Using place value to count, order and read two and three digit num-
bers.

Year 2

Counting and representing large sets of objects by grouping in tens
and hundreds.

History:

This term in history we will be looking at personal and family histories.

This week we will be exploring who the people in our families are, where ¢
they were born and raised and how they are ralated to each other. It &
would be very helpful if you could help your child create a family tree
and collect some photos of people within the family.

55 lucky enough to be
- given Library bags

: ‘ . the Riverina
i » Eastern Regional
3 Organisation of
Council's (REROC)
Waste Forum.

They are
promoting road
safety and the

environment.




TERM 1 CALANDER
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Junior Rugby League 2017 Registrations now open

New and existing registrations are available online at http://websites.sportstg.com/club_info.cgi?c=7-2466-96407-0-0

$60 Rugby League players
S50 League Tag players

-Under 7’s - Under 8's - Under 10’s - Under 12’s - Under 14’s

- Junior League Tag (Kinder to 12yrs)

- Senior League Tag (13 to 17yrs)

All players receive shorts, socks and training shirt with registration (Club Registrar, Tiffany Worner will contact parents for sizes)

Optional training shorts can be purchased at an extra cost of $30 each.

Parents and supporters can purchase training shirts and shorts at $30 each.

All orders to be emailed to wwjrlc@ymail.com

Season commences Saturday 1 April and concludes mid September.

Training weekly on Thursdays from 4.30pm to 5.30pm.

Registrations close 17th March, unless team numbers are low.

Registration assistance/enquiries phone Tiffany 0458 763 008

Currently seeking expressions of interest for coaching volunteers.

Coaching enquires please phone Trent 0488 724 591 or Grant 0428 418 635

TRAINING
PACK

).

Shirt Sizes
Kids 4 to 14
Unisex XS to 6XL

Short Sizes
Kids 4 to 14
Unisex XS to 6XL



-
Canl/Assist

CAMNCER ASSISTANCE NETWORK

Browe’s 1th

Charity Walk 2017
‘GOG TO TALLIMBA

Starting at YALGOGRIN HALL 9am, total distance 23kms

Saturday, March 18

Registration sheets available from Quade Moncrieff
Livestock & Property

Forms must be picked up by Monday, March 10 and $5 rego fee, to cover
insurance costs, must be paid on registration

All funds raised go to
West Wyalong Can Assist and Country Hope

All participants, friends, family and supporters invited to the Tallimba Hotel for a
barbecue, raffles and entertainment
(under 18's must be accompanied by a responsible adult)
For more information please contact
0415 515 161 or 0427 722 219



WEST WYALONG JUNIOR BASKETBALL
REGISTRATION AFTERNOONS THIS FRIDAY, 17t FEBRUARY 2017
And the following Friday, 24t FEBRUARY 2017
4-00pm - 6.00pm at the Stadium
All new players are welcome!

All players will need to pay a $35.00 competition fee.
BNSW rego is due , you'll need to pay that cost additionally to the competition fee.
If you are 7 years and NOT turning 8 years anytime in 2017 your BNSW rego cost is $10
If you are turning 8-11 years anytime in 2017your BNSW rego cost is $45
If you are turning 12-17 yrs anytime in 2017 your BNSW rego cost is $60
If you are turning 18 years anytime in 2017 your BNSW rego cost is $75
If you have 3 or more children participating, we will discount your fees by $10 per player.

We hope to start the competition on Friday 10th March, 2017.

Current players are encouraged to register electronically by sending an email wwjbasketball@gmail.com and paying fees di-
rectly to the Association account; West Wyalong Junior Basketball BSB: 802367  Account: 400270139

If you are a new player, you can register via email - we must know your full names, address, DOB and year at school. All
entries are assumed to be fine with normal publicity shots being published on the internet or Facebook or newspaper
(Please advise if this is NOT the case).

AUSSIE HOOPS - “Learn Basketball skills & have fun”

If your child would like to play Aussie Hoops, this programme runs every Friday of our competition between 3.30 - 4.10pm please
register online before 20th February 2017.

* Please note -Your child must have turned 4 years old before 20th February 2017 to be able to register.

Cost is $70 per new Aussie Hoops Registration (pack included) or $40 for returning players (no pack included).

Visit our WWJBA website; http://www.foxsportspulse.com/assoc_page.cgi?c=1-10511-0-0-0
All new players are welcome!

If you have any questions or need assistance with the Registration process, please contact Justine and Sheridan at the Sports Sta-
dium, on Friday 17th February between 4.00 and 6.00pm.

/ West Wyalong Ladies Day Basketball

Interested o forming a fear®?  1s « great wiay to stay active
New to bown and want o get oit and soetadise? We ave child friendly
Manting to plag beeé ot i a feam? We vitll Ty our hardest €o £1€ you in
team

Commencing March (Date yet to be announced)
Wednesday Mornings
First game starts at 9.30am
Individual and team nominations due 1** March

$25 per player rego and $25 court fees each week per team

Join us on Facebook for more details or Contact Sal Crowe on 0447 230 485
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